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  12th June 2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

The final term is upon us and as usual there are lots of things happening. Here are some of the key dates for your 

diaries. 

JUNE 2024 

Thursday 13th June Parents evening for pupils with SEND (you will have been contacted regarding this if it applies.)   

PTFA Fashion Show. 7pm.   

Monday 17th June  Science week.  

                  Class Photos. If you do not wish for your child to be included, please complete the opt out message on Arbor.  

Tuesday 18th June  Parents evening for pupils with SEND in Mr Bolland’s and Mr Daykin’s classes.  

   Y2 trip to Lytham 

Wednesday 26th June New Nursery intake parents evening at 6pm 

Thursday 27th June  Science Fun evening  

New Reception parents meeting at 6pm 

Friday 28th June Non-Uniform Day. Rainbow Raffle donations for the PTFA Summer Fair.  

   Y6 Pen-y-ghent walk 

 

JULY 2024 

Monday 1st July  Transition day – children spending the day in their new classes with their new teachers 

Tuesday 2nd July  Y5 taster day at South Craven 

Friday 5th July   School Summer Fair 3:30pm – 5:30pm 

Monday 8th July  EYFS Sports day 9.30am 

   Year 1and Y2 Sports Day 1.00pm 

Tuesday 9th July  Year 3 and Year 4 Sports Day 1.00pm 

Wednesday 10th July  Year 5 and Year 6 Sports Day 1.00pm 

Tuesday 16th July  School reports out to parents 

Wednesday 17th July  Y6 Show 6.00pm 

Thursday18th July  Y6 Show 6.00pm 

   Topic Showcase from 3:30pm – 5:30pm  
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JULY 2024 (Cont.) 

Friday 19th July  Parents coffee morning for new EYFS parents  

Monday 22nd July  Y6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm 

Y6 Leavers Disco 6.00pm 

Tuesday 23rd July  School closes for Summer 

 

SEPTEMBER 2024 

Tuesday 3rd September  School opens for Autumn Term 

 

As you can see we have a very full calendar. We hope that we will see many of you in school over the coming 

weeks at these events, as we enjoy a busy and successful final 6 weeks at school.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

K.S.Russell 

Headteacher 


